
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of June 10, 2019

But the Advocate, the Holy Spirit, whom the Father will send 
in my name, will teach you everything, and remind you of all 
that I have said to you.  JOHN 14:26 (NRSV)

Weekly Calendar
MONDAY (6/10)  
	 5:00pm	 Women’s Bible Study 
  7:00pm    Church Softball

TUESDAY (6/11)  
	10:00am	 Ladies Coffee Hour 
11:15am    Women’s Bible Study
	 6:30pm	 Ministry Nite

WEDNESDAY (6/12) 
	 6:30pm	 Bowling for Jr/Sr High

THURSDAY (6/13) 
   1:00pm   Jolene Beck Funeral 

FRIDAY (6/14)  
	10:00am	 Men’s Coffee Hour

SUNDAY (6/16) 
	 9:30am	  Worship (Father’s Day) 
10:30am	 Coffee Hour

Last week — In review 

June 9, 2019: We worshiped at Federated at 9:30am with fellowship following 
the service at 10:30am. Pastor Doug delivered the sermon titled Living Level 
and Plumb with the text from Amos 7:7-17. This is the third sermon in our 
summer series on the Minor Prophets. To read a full copy of the sermon,  
visit www.federatedff.org.   

This week — Looking ahead
Ministry Nite: is Tuesday, June 11th at 6:30pm. The Christian Education 
Committee is canceling their June meeting and the Fellowship Committee is 
postponing their meeting until a later date. The Caring Ministry Committee will 
not meet in June, July or August. 

Women’s Bible Studies: Federated has two awesome opportunities for Bible 
studies this summer. On Mondays at 5pm, we look for the beautiful things in 
life through the book Looking for Lovely. On Tuesdays at 11:15am, Women dive 
into a study on the Minor Prophets. We would love to have you join us!

Church Softball: Every Monday, Federated plays Softball at Delagoon! 
Tonight, we are playing The Naz on Eagles field at 7pm and Dalton Free on Bell 
State Bank field at 8pm. Go Feds!

Bowling: Youth who have completed 7th-12th grade this spring are invited to 
a fun night of bowling on Wednesday, June 12th from 6:30-8:30pm. 

Valleyfair: It must be summer! Our Valleyfair day trip is already next week! On 
Wednesday, June 19th, we invite youth who finished 7th-12th grade this spring 
to come along! If you want to go, please contact Karen at kmad@prtel.com   
by June 15th.

Prayer requests
In addition to the people on our prayer list, please remember:  
 
Karen Hauck as she continues with physical therapy  
Rebecca Jorgensen on the passing of her father, Ernest Sorben  
The family and friends of Jolene Beck

If you have a prayer request, please notify the church office.
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